November 3, 2016

Welcome

Opening Prayer

Secretary’s Report:  Minutes were available at meeting.  Motion was made by Mrs. Michaelson to approve the minutes and seconded by Katie Klahs so report was approved.

Treasurer’s Report:  was presented by Mindy Nold.  The treasurer’s report was motioned by Joe Hilty and seconded by Mrs. Michaelson, so report was approved.   Mindy requested receipts to be turned in as soon as possible so in turn bills can be paid quickly.  Receipts can either be given to Jo Snyder or Mindy herself.  

Principal’s report:  Basketball is starting will be coached by Joe Harris and Stan Cook.  Archery will be starting on Fridays for 5-8th grades.  

New Business:  Operation Christmas Child will be happening again this year for all the grades.  A DVD will be shown to all students to describe the project.  It’s a great way to show all the students how to give to others and how rewarding it can be. 

Angel Tree will be put up for students to pick a name to bring in gift.  Christmas program will be December 20th at 6:30p.m.  The school also is collecting socks again during the Thanksgiving week.  
Turkey Dinner is this Sunday at 11:30 to 2:00 pm and the cost is $10.00 a person.

Cookie trays for our yearbook sponsors will be put together and parents are encouraged to send in cookies.  

Closing prayer

Meeting adjourned

